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- If you have any questions, frou may contact me.
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Frank, recently the FAA has received notification of requests for FCC equipment authorization
(certification) by three companies. We request that the FCC wjthhald final approval until we have had
sufficient time to complete our review of the equipment and notify you of our decision. The first
notification was from E-ROCK, International Corporation. They would like certification for a Luggage
Locator system. The FCC ID for the transmitter is O T and the receiver is .
The second notification came from Rockwell Coll , Inc. for the SRT-2000 INMARSAT AERO-
transceiver. The FCC ID is AJKS %9. The thild notification was from Becker Avionics Sys
an airborne communicatio§ transceiver. The FCAID is BS5S4RT3209




